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"At NurseAmerica, we understand the importance of timely processing and 

compliance in the immigration journey of our applicants. NurseAmerica, along with 

our partners and clients, is fully committed to facilitating the I-140 filing in a timely 

manner. We recognize that the Prevailing Wage Determination (PWD) is a crucial 

step in this process, and we are actively working to secure the necessary approvals 

for specific client assignments. Our team is dedicated to ensuring that all legal 

requirements are met promptly and efficiently, allowing you to focus on your future 

career with us. We will do everything necessary to support you throughout this 

process, providing transparency and guidance every step of the way." 

 


